
 
 NYC – ‘lets Talk Campaign 
 
At the end of last year, the former North Yorkshire County Council launched ‘Let’s Talk’ the 
biggest ever countywide conversation, to understand how the public are feeling, gather 
intelligence and use that to inform decision-making and policies for the new council.  
 
We asked people for their views on their local area, the new council’s budget and the 
proposed devolution deal for York and North Yorkshire between September and December 
2022. 
  
Let’s Talk Transport is the next conversation we will be having with residents to capture 
information about how they travel in North Yorkshire (more detail on the next page)  
Let’s Talk Transport runs from Monday 22 May until Monday the 17 July 2023 at 23:59.  
We are asking residents to fill in a short survey which can be done online at 

https://letstalkny.commonplace.is/ or by completing a paper copy (also attached with the 

email or available on request) which can be returned in a pre-paid envelope. Responses will 

be used to help inform the new Local Transport Plan (LTP) for our county. This is a landmark 

document that will guide our future approach to all forms of transport. 

A full copy of the communication the Parish Council has received will be posted on the village 

web site with links to the online survey and also a link to a downloadable paper copy. 


